
Infant School Newsletter Monday 20th March 2017 

  
A huge ‘thank you’ to all the Grandparents who joined us on Grandparents’ morning last week. The 

children had a fantastic time making their Rangoli patterns for the festival of Holi.  

This week we will be: 

 looking at measuring height and length in Year 1 

 Exploring in our Forest School sessions 

 Sounding out and blending in Phonics 

 Re-telling stories from other cultures and learning about Red Nose Day 

 Using descriptive vocabulary to improve the quality of sentences 

 Exploring materials in Science  

 Mixing primary colours to make secondary colour in Art 

 

Yoga 

Yoga sessions with Mrs Pearson will be continuing this week; the children will be learning some basic yoga 

poses and focussing on their breathing. These sessions will be continuing until the end of term. 

 

Forest School 

Forest School will now be running until the end of the school year. They will run at the normal times. Please 

ensure that your child comes to school equipped with the following: long sleeved tops and bottoms, 

waterproofs, wellies and hat and gloves. We have some spares but not enough for everyone or to fit some 

of the taller children.  

 

Everyday Essentials  

Please provide your child with a bottle of WATER to have in the classrooms to drink through the day, as it 

is of great benefit to them. Many children are coming to school without water. 

  

Carrier Bags (Year 1 –Miss Barby’s Class) 

Please can you ensure that you pack an extra carrier bag in your child’s forest school kit if they take part 

in the after school sports club on a Tuesday. This will help to keep school uniform separate from Forest 

School kit when they are changing into their sports kit. Many thanks. 

 

Dates for your diary 

24th March- PTA Muffins with Mum 

24th March – Red Nose Day – wear pyjamas, sensible shoes and bring £1 

28th March – PTA disco 

31st March – end of term 

18th April – return to school for the Summer term 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind Regards, 

The Infant School team 

 




